
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Good morning, Blendon Bulldogs!  Today is Wednesday, May 24, an A day on our 
calendar. 
 
 
For students interested in running on the Cross Country team, practices will begin 
August 1st. Please pick up a flyer in the office for more information. 
 
 
Attention all students that participated in Blendon sports this 2022-23 school year. All 
sports uniforms need to be returned in a clear Ziploc bag with the athlete’s name 
printed on the outside. Failure to return uniforms will result in a replacement fee being 
charged to the student's school account. Uniform replacement fees will begin 
appearing on student's accounts this week. 
 

Today is the 8th grade "Clapout" and it will begin promptly at 12:00PM inside of 
the school building.  The 8th graders will walk throughout the building and exit through 
the front main entrance closest to the gym and will then return into the building along 
the side of the gym to be dismissed to Field Day activities.  We would like to invite 
you to line the sidewalk in front of the gym to join us in clapping out your child!   

We would also like to invite you to bring yard signs for your 8th grader, congratulating 
them on their accomplishments and wishing them luck as they head off to high 
school.  These signs can be placed in the grassy area at the front of the building or you 
can hold them up while the 8th graders are walking along the route.  You may bring 
them with you to hold and then place in the grassy area or you may place them out 
front during the morning hours. 

 
 

Students:  Please check the lost and found.  Everything not picked up today will be 
donated. 
 
 
Renaissance cards are due by today! 
 
 

Have a wonderful Summer! 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


